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Technology Department

 

1:1 Laptops

• Less than 30 unpurchased laptops remain

• Office 365 currently in use by staff and students, 
response has been positive

• Student email accounts in Office 365 rolling out soon

•  Setting up Google Apps for Education accounts

• Even with Manage Mobility replacement, initial device 
troubleshooting  & replacement continues to be time 
consuming



Technology Department

 

Ongoing/Other Projects

• Receiving and reviewing bids for e-rate form 470 

• Edgenuity parent portal accounts have been created 

• All DMS students now have Edgenuity accounts

• Importing NWEA data into Edgenuity & configuring 
nightly data imports

• Support and troubleshoot NWEA testing at DHS/DMS
NWEA testing is going well.  There have been some 
issues, but they have been minor and controlled. 



Technology Department

 

Ongoing/Other Projects

• Purchasing technology equipment for Preschool.  
Includes SMART Boards and computers for staff and 
students

• Continuing to upgrade computers at Bradley to support 
Eno Boards

• Daily helpdesk request and troubleshooting as needed

• Purchasing & installing new audio/video equipment for 
DHS auditorium


